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27 Novenmber 1981

Dear jpr, Allender

Over the past two years as a loyal member of the South Wales Centre, you
well know things have been verv difficult for the Centre and its Officials, —

In response to a request from the Committee, it was decided at the last

Council Meeting to suspend the activities of South Wales Centre as from

31 December 1981, until such time as an activity can be found that will
regenerate interest in the Centre.

In the meantime you may like to join one of the other Centres and naturally
your fee will carry forward until the renewal date of your membership sub-
seription. The Centres in your area are South West or North West.

In conclusion I need hardly tell you it was with a heavy heart that the
Council came to this decision, as our Welsh friends have always organised
extremely good Hillclimbs and other events.

We look forward to hearing from you in the future.

Yours sincerely

Sidney L Offord
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
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